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October 15, 2020  

 
Paul Kimball 
Manager of Compliance and Discovery 
Avista Corporation, d/b/a Avista Utilities 
1411 East Mission  
P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 
 
 
RE: 2020 Transportation Electrification Plan 
 Docket UE-200607 
 
Dear Paul Kimball: 
 
Pursuant to RCW 80.28.265(3), the Commission acknowledges the 2020 Transportation 
Electrification Plan submitted by Avista Corporation, d/b/a Avista Utilities, on July 1, 2020. 
 
Commission acknowledgement of a plan submitted under RCW 80.28.365(3) is not a prudency 
determination. 
 
Please direct any questions or comments about this acknowledgment letter to Andrew Rector at 
(360) 664-1315 or by email at Andrew.rector@utc.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
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